
From: tricia_home@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Tricia Lewis
To: JCSS Exhibits
Subject: April 11 Hearing - Supportive testimony for HB 2019
Date: Friday, April 12, 2019 9:48:32 AM

Dear Joint Commitee on Student success,

Yes please!  Putting value in education is better for society in general whether you have kids or not!  It’s dangerous
not to.  Oregon needs to step up its game in this area. Not putting money, effort and value in our education system 
makes us laughable across the country

Sincerely,
Tricia Lewis
10031 SW 62nd Ave  Portland, OR 97219-5716
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